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1. The SSWG will have met twice since the January ROS meeting, Jan 26 and Feb 9.

2. TPIT updates to the DSA and DSB cases should be posted before Feb 10.
3. On January 26th, many of the TSPs’ SSWG members submitted comments to ERCOT’s SCR-760 impact analysis.  The SSWG’s comments include a TSP calculated cost-benefit analysis.

4. The SSWG continues to test case building in the MOD environment.  The SSWG is planning to meet in March to work through details on the mechanics of the DSA/DSB building process within MOD. 
5. At the January 26th SSWG meeting, ERCOT System Planning presented their proposed alternative to the SSWG’s ROS approved strategy for Planning Go-Live.  The SSWG consensus at that time was to table the issue at least until the SSWG February 9th meeting to allow members time to consider the proposal based on written documents to be provided by ERCOT, outlining SSWG’s (TSP’s) role and obligations in both environments.
